
 

 
WCL/SEC/2020             March 31, 2020 

  To,  
BSE Ltd.   
Listing Department, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001.  
(Scrip Code-532144) 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.  
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 
(Symbol: WELCORP, Series EQ) 

 
Dear Sirs/ Madam, 
 
Subject: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window 

We wish to inform that, the trading window for dealing in the securities of the Company by 
the Designated Persons of the Company, as defined under the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider 
Trading) Regulations, 2015 shall remain closed from Wednesday, April 1, 2020 till 48 hours 
after the declaration of the Audited financial results for the financial year ended March 31, 
2020. 
 
Accordingly, all Designated Persons are advised to not involve in any transactions of 
dealing/ trading in the securities of the Company when the trading window is closed. 

 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 


